
  
Friday January 22nd, 2021 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,  
 

Here are a few topics to be aware of as we head into the final week of quarter 2.  
 

● Timetables & Verifications:​  On Monday, Tuesday student timetables for quarter 3 & 4 can be picked up from their 
block one teacher.  If there are any concerns with student schedules, they are to book an appointment with Mr. Pama or 
Mrs. Giese in the counselling department.  In addition, Grade 12 students can pick up their draft diploma verifications 
from their block one teacher.  If Grade 12 students notice any concerns with their transcript or are short credits for 
graduation.  This is the time to make the necessary changes, please see one of our counselors.  

 
● Final Week of Quarter 2, Jan. 25-29:​  Parent/guardians please ask your child if they have any final assessments or 

projects due next week.  It will be a very busy week as we conclude another quarter with Literacy and Numeracy on 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday and final assignments and assessments throughout the week.  Friday, Jan 29 is a 
Course Completion day and CLE Capstone presentation day for some grade 12 students.  We encourage students who 
might have missing assignments or work to complete to join us on Friday.  If students have completed everything 
required in their courses, attendance is optional.  

 

● Literacy/Numeracy Assessments​:  ​The assessment schedule for Jan 25th to Jan 27th is ​linked here​.  These assessments 
only affect those Grade 10 or 11 students that are scheduled in a Math or English class (or both) this Quarter; please 
double check the schedule if this is the case and ensure that your child is aware of the date(s)and time(s) that they are 
writing.  Sample questions and extra information for both assessments are​ linked here.​  Results of November 
assessments are released on Jan. 18 and can be found using your student BCeID.  
 

● Group A/B Rotation​:  ​The Group A/B schedule to conclude Q2 and start Q3 is listed below: 
 

 

 
 
 

We hope everyone enjoys a wonderful weekend.  Is it going to snow?  
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Peter Westhaver  Kelly de Klerk  Aaron Buckham  

pwesthaver@saanichschools.ca kdeklerk@saanichschools.ca abuckham@saanichschools.ca  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_MwpJAOzohgbnNyTpV00m3tLOesO1QY_ZDWe9y_WCxg/edit?usp=sharing
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/assessment

